
Friday 26th November 2021

Headteacher Comment

This week is National Road Safety Week so we have been investigating road safety and cycle safety. 
Taking part in this national theme is a great way to educate children about the dangers on the road and 
promote safe crossing and cycling. One of the key ways we can keep our children safe is to make sure 
that we drive and park responsibly, especially at school drop off/pick up times. Children sometimes have 
less awareness of the dangers around them so it is up to us as adults to make sure we park safely and 
reduce our speed around the local area. With this in mind, please park in appropriate areas outside 
school and do not block pavements when parking. 

We have lots of events to look forward to and a return to the Christmas calendar (fingers crossed that 
Covid doesn’t spoil our plans!). Please keep your eyes on the weekly newsletter for the diary dates and 
parent events. These will also be shared via SchoolPing. Please make sure you can access SchoolPing
so that you don’t miss any of this information.

Thanks

Mrs Higginson

Katy Higginson           
Head of School

Attendance 

Week Ending

26.11.2021

R 86.7

Y1 94

Y2 94.8

Y3 92.4

Y4 97.7

Y5 92.8

Y6 97.9

Whole 

School 

(weekl

y) 

93.8

Whole 

School

(Sept 

to 

date)

94.2

Target 97%

Dates for 

your Diary

Friday 

Friday 10th

December – Elf 

vs Santa Day

Monday 13th

December –

EYFS Nativity 

2pm

Wednesday 15th

December – KS1 

Nativity 9.15am

Thursday 16th

December –

Christmas Fair 

3.15pm

Friday 17th

December –

Christmas 

Jumper Day

Monday 20th

December – KS2 

Carol Concert 

2pm

Tuesday 21st

December –

Finish for 

Christmas 

1.30pm

Year 4 Trip

Year 4 went to the AJ Bell stadium for a tag rugby festival 

where they played lots of games which involved dodging, 

passing, catching and scoring tries. The children then 

went into the stadium and watched Sale Sharks vs 

Newcastle Falcons, the sharks played an amazing match 

and won 25-22. They loved watching it and were brilliant 

cheerleaders from the side with the chant “Sale Sharks.” 

They were all a credit to the school and had lots of lovely 

comments about their behaviour and enthusiasm! 

Year 4

Year 4 had a great time on 

their trip to the Whitworth 

Gallery in Manchester on 

Wednesday. We met artist 

Gemma Potter, who taught us 

how to turn our sketched 

patterns into Minecraft 

objects! This was a great way 

to learn more about 

integrating digital media into 

art.



Stars of the Week

Nursery = Delcie Grimshaw & Nicholas Barry 

Rec = Che Lloyd & Leia Bostock 

Y1 = Jayden Kone & Alisha Cook

Y2 = Riley Smith & Terrell Donaldson

Y3 = Kaya Matley & Willow Leigh

Y4 = Jacob Lavin & Eva Greenhalgh

Y5 = Cruz Lamb & Ruby-Lea Southwell

Y6 = Ollie Hurst & Neave Cruickshank

Polar Explorer Workshop

Nursery and Reception want to say a huge thank you to Dan-Tastic who came into school to run a 

Polar Explorer Workshop. 

They learnt all about the Antarctica (south pole) and the Artic (the north pole). They explored what 

animals and things we would find and got see what it would be like. They got to hold a range of polar 

artefacts including a Walrus tusk, Polar Bear claws, seal furs and a killer whales tooth. They got to 

learn about some of the famous explorers who travelled to the polar regions and enjoyed trying on 

lots of the fur coats etc. We helped Dan pack his explorer bag with a range of equipment including a 

compass, flint, saw and rope. We then put on our own explorer hats and ventured out on our own 

Polar adventure. 

Year 2

In PSHE this week, 

Year 2 have been 

learning about different 

emotions and how to 

manage them. We 

spent some time acting 

out our different 

emotions. We pulled 

some brilliant faces!

Partington Library will 

be hosting a 

Christmas event this 

December. It is a 

magic and puppet 

show with Crazy Kris 

on Saturday 11th

December at 1.30pm 

followed by Christmas 

crafts. Families can 

book at the library 

counter or by ringing 

912 3189. 

Year 6

Year 6 were visited by 

Sale Sharks player Curtis 

Langdon. The children 

asked him lots of 

questions about his 

aspirations and what it 

takes to be a professional 

rugby player! We now 

have lots of aspiring rugby 

players in our midst in 

Year 6!

School Closes for Christmas on 

Tuesday 21st December at 1.30pm


